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Group ID: 492

Consent name: Oceania Dairy Limited

Consent number: CRC201187, CRC201191, CRC201192, CRC201188, CRC201190,
CRC201194

Name: Sandra Meyst

Care of:

Mailing address 1:

Mailing address 2:

Suburb:

Town/City:

Post-code:

Country:

Mobile phone:

Work phone:

Home phone:

Email:

Contact by email: Yes

Is a trade competitor: No

Directly affected: No

Consent support/hearing details

• CRC201187: oppose
• CRC201191: oppose

• CRC201192: oppose
• CRC201188: oppose
• CRC201190: oppose
• CRC201194: oppose

NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing

Reasons comment:

Dairy farming in New Zealand has escalated to unsustainable numbers of cattle, with
corresponding alarming levels of greenhouse gas emissions. This proposal to discharge

From:



wastewater into our oceans already overloaded with our carbon emissions and plastic
waste, is yet another assault on our environment. It facilitates and supports the dairy
industry which has and continues to cause unprecedented damage to our local and national
environment, including the fertiliser use, nitrogen intensification and cattle urine and
faeces destroying our waterways, and the detrimental effects of this on human health and
our biodiversity (e.g. threatening native fish) will be felt for generations and hundreds of
years to come. Dairy farming is not a sustainable future activity with the challenges our
population now must face with unprecedented levels ofpolluted waterways, oceans, and
dangerously escalating global warming. This proposal by Oceania Dairy Ltd aims to
facilitate expansion of it's business, and asks for a long timeframe on the consent, with
conditions allowing it to increase the wastewater outfall in years to come. It allows
Oceania Dairy to continue with producing large amounts of greenhouse gas emissions in
both the production of dairy products and the dehydration processes, for exportation, and
as such is not in the interests ofNew Zealanders, who stand to be directly affected by the
adverse effects of climate change associated with greenhouse gas emissions.

Consent comment:

To oppose all of the applications listed here by Oceania Dairy Ltd


